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Date: 02 May 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S1 Roll 
 
Due to changes in the S1 roll, we are having to realign our current S1 registration and practical 
sets. This means that some pupils will have to change class when they move into S2 at the start of 
June 2018. These changes will not impact on all pupils and where changes have been deemed 
necessary; every effort has been made to minimise disruption to learning and teaching. 

 
S1 Changes 
 
From Monday 4th June, when timetables change and the current S1 move into S2, 1L2 will be 
disbanded and therefore class 2L2 will not exist. At this point in the year, your child will move from 
1L2 into 2L. There will be no change of house, which means that your main contacts for the school 
remain as:  
 

Mrs L. Wright  PT Pupil Support 
Mr A. Gray (DHT)  Head of House 

 
Please contact me at the school if you have any further queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 


